
May 2025 

Sacred Heart 
Pilgrim Icon 
Program 
Worthy Grand Knights, Financial 
Secretaries, District Deputies,  

The Chicago Diocese needs 
assistance in scheduling the Sacred 
Heart Icons. Based on your district 
and council location please plan to 
host a holy hour with your parishes 
and communities. 

We will do our best to accommodate 
your request, based on its availability. 

There are two icons to travel either in the northern or southern councils of our diocese. To begin the process 
for scheduling the icon, please follow this link to a document for filling out this 
information: https://forms.gle/mPqqmiBq4rCW6VpKA  

As soon as I have this information from you, please check the calendar of future availability at the Chicago 

Diocese Chapter website at: https://uknight.org/ChapterSite/index.asp?D=59.  Your help is needed 
when transporting the icon to and from locations. 

While these dates are prepared, here's some information for your council/district/assembly can 
review: Pilgrim Icon Program. 

I am in receipt of the Icon supplies from Supreme, so nothing should be ordered at this time. If we should 
get low while the icon is traveling, please let me know to replenish/order more when necessary. 

If there are any questions, please reach out to me directly. 

Matthew Martinez 
Traveling Sacred Heart Icon 
(Chicago Diocese) Coordinator 
State of Illinois 
District Deputy 
District #20 
Exrel30@yahoo.com  
708-870-8468 


